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Dates to Remember 

March 12th – 16th   Spring Break 

March 17th – Houston Public Library Dress and Tux Fest 

March 22nd – Giving Gown Field Trip 

North Forest Community, 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our 
students and families a happy Spring Break! The first part of the 
new year has been a busy one at North Forest High School. 
We have been involved in many exciting projects and our new 
campus has been a showcase for the district. Our students are 
challenging themselves each day as they learn new and exciting 
information. They are having amazing experiences exploring our 
career and technical education programs and other 
extracurricular activities. I am pleased to share that the recent 
results from our English end-of-course mock exams have 
surpassed the final results from last school year.  

We are all very proud of the work the teachers and staff 
have been doing in all areas. I would like to encourage families 
to continue to join us at our monthly Coffee with the 
Principal meetings. We need your participation and support to 
continue growing our campus. In the event that you would like 
additional information, please visit our school website for up to 
date information.     

Sincerely,  
Darryl Henson 

  

 

March 24th – Senior Projects/Attendance Appeal 
Begins 

March 28th – Coffee with the Principal (9 a.m. & 
5:30 p.m.) 

March 30th – Spring Holiday 

 

 

February is Black 
History Month… 

Remember 
By: Michelle Vigilante 

 

Don’t you hear the whispers of ancestors. 

Lyrical ballads of Phyllis Wheatley 

who even as a slave did not allow 

her situation to limit her goal. 

Remember W.E.B. DuBois, who 

understood our intellect long before 

and sought to liberate our minds, can 

you… 

Don’t you hear the panting of Harriet? 

She struggled to aid others to freedom. 

Before Phenomenal Woman there was 

Sojourner who fought for suffrage and 

raised her voice to be heard by whites and 

blacks. 

Why are we still limiting ourselves, why? 

Let’s remember, and let us go further… 

 

 “Education is our passport 

to the future, for tomorrow 

belongs to the people who 

prepare for it today.” 

                      ―  Malcolm X 
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Parent Tips: 
 Take attendance seriously – make sure your 

child attends school regularly and on time. 
 Encourage your child to take part in after 

school activities 
 Be a parent volunteer! 
 Attend Coffee with the Principal events 
 Register on Parent Connect to monitor your 

child’s grades and connect with their 
teachers. 

 Follow North Forest High on Twitter and 
visit the school website 

 Attend Literacy nights 
 Encourage your student to stay for tutorials 
 Take advantage of school resources! 
 Encourage your child to log in to Khan 

Academy during the break 
 Do a learning activity with your child like 

visiting the zoo or a museum! 

  

21st Century 
 21st Century is our after school 
program that offers tutorials, clubs, and 
activities. Through the program, our students 
are given a snack and dinner as well as 
transportation home. 21st Century is from 
Monday to Friday, 3:50- 5:45.  

Our program currently offers: 

 Tutorials in English, Math, Science 
and Social Studies 

 Game Room 
 Driver’s Education 
 Cosmetology 
 Cooking Club 
 DJing Club 
 Art Club 
 Keyboards 
 Choir 
 ROTC 

Please contact Chrystal Carrington at (713)636-
4300 to register your child in 21st Century! 

 

 

 



 

 

               


